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Ma'Ayn Johnson

From: Jed Lowenthal < >

Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2019 8:20 AM

To: Ma'Ayn Johnson

Subject: Please do not approve the current RHNA report pursuant to SB828

Ms. Johnson: 

 

My understanding of the current draft of our (I live in Miracle Mile) SCAG's pending report to the state fail to 

take into consideration cost-burdened and overcrowded households in the city.   

 

Given how particularly many people in our city appear to be either homeless, on the verge of homelessness, or 

unable to satisfy their own needs, it is critical that the pending report consider these conditions, not just 

population growth.   

 

Even though it may be challenging to ascertain these numbers, the numbers to be submitted to the state must 

realistically approximate those numbers to ensure sufficient additional housing to be approved in the city.   

 

This is a critical issue to the city, and all citizens, both those in need of affordable housing, and those living in 

neighborhoods (all? most?) troubled with spiking homelessness.   




